Redirect notice — Data Breach Procedure

The new Data Breach Policy and Procedure v2.0 (effective 3 November 2023) supersedes the
Data Breach Policy v1.2 and the Data Breach Procedure v1.0 to comply with amendments to
the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (NSW) (PPIP Act).

All links to the Data Breach Procedure should be redirected to the Data Breach Policy and
Procedure.

For information regarding these policy documents, you may contact the Chief Data & Insights
Officer or Senior Policy Officer, Planning and Performance datagov@unsw.edu.au.
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